
 
2400 North Glenville  63378/107 
Richardson, Texas 75082 
 
 
 
July 19, 2006 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
Re: Cancellation of Earth Station Licenses 
      E980323   Houston, TX              
      E980477   Houston (East Breaks), TX 
      E980479   Eugene Island, LA 
      E980480   Vermillion, Gulf of Mexico, LA  
      E980481   South Timbalier, LA 
 
 
Secretary Dortch: 
 
Please be advised that MCI Communications Services, Inc. hereby requests a cancellation 
of the above-referenced Earth Station Licenses.    
 
If you have any questions regarding this action for the above-referenced call signs, please 
contact me directly at (972) 729-6406 or email at Laura.Birkelbach@verizonbusiness.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Laura J. Birkelbach 
Senior Engineer 
Verizon Business 
  
 


